
News Advisory: March 25, 2020 

The Theodore Levin U.S. Courthouse in Detroit was closed to the public today after a 
court security officer tested positive for the COVID-19 virus. The General Services 
Administration (GSA), which owns the building, said it would remain closed to the public 
until the GSA can clean the courthouse according to federal guidelines. 

Additional details are not immediately available. 


